
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 6, 2023 

 

 

Veterans Day Program: Lake Central High School is hosting our eighth annual Veterans Day program on 
Wednesday, November 8, 2023.  Students are encouraged to bring a veteran(s) to join in the day’s 
festivities.  Breakfast will begin at 7:45 a.m. followed by our program at 9am. The program will be livestreamed 
and can be viewed at  https://youtube.com/live/m9fR6PRS1Ss beginning at 9 a.m.  Students can scan a QR 
code on a flyer around the building to RSVP. Please use a Lake Central email address when responding. 

 We will have adjusted parking for Wednesday, November 8 to allow parking for the veterans.  There 
will be no student parking in the red lot.  Students who normally park in red lot should park in our 
purple, green or blue lots on November 8.  All staff must park in silver lot only. 

 Veterans Day shirts that were ordered through Pro Am will be dispersed during PtE on Monday.  We 
would love for the students to dress patriotic specific to their class color for the program.  

 
o Freshmen: Wear Red 
o Sophomores: Wear White 
o Juniors: Wear Blue 
o Seniors: Wear Red, White and Blue 

 
College Visit:  Western Michigan University will be in the library after school on Monday, November 6. 

Theater: Any student interested in cast or crew for The SpongeBob Musical should see Mrs. Neth in A111 for 
paperwork and a calendar.  All paperwork is due by Monday, November 6 to Mrs. Neth. 

Sophomore Class Cabinet: There will be a sophomore class cabinet meeting on Tuesday, November 7 
after school in room D205.  Topic is class officers.  Please attend if you are interested in holding an office. 

Boys Track: There will be a call out meeting Friday, November 10 for any boy who is not participating in a 
winter sport and was not able to attend the call out meeting in September, who is interested in running track in 
the spring. The meeting will be in Mr. Thompson's room, E220 starting at 2:30. 

Recycle for Sight Program: The East Chicago Leos are hosting a Recycle for Sight Program at LC all 
throughout the month of November. These glasses will be distributed to needy villages in Mexico. Please bring 
any and all glasses, including readers, to the guidance office by November 30th. See flyer on bulletin boards 
for more details.  

Miles Krueger Foundation: Miles Krueger Memorial Scholarship Foundation store is now open until Sunday, 
November 19, 2023.  Items will arrive in time for Christmas.  Each item purchased will have $5 donated to the 
foundation.  The link to order is https://waistupstores.com/mk34_foundation/shop/home 
 

 

https://youtube.com/live/m9fR6PRS1Ss%20beginning%20at%209%20a.m
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